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7 October 2013

Dear MIRC,

Please note that I oppose the expansion of medicaid in the state of Virginia. We all know that if
Virginia accepts this money from the federal government, there are strings attached. Eventually
the burden for expanding this program will rest on the shoulders of the state of Virginia taxpayer.

The medicaid program is already seen a decrease in providers that are willing to provide care.
The care provider is the lowest bidder and deliver substandard care. Thus the outcomes are
worse. I have seen this due to the fact I am in the healthcare field.

Believe me the Virginia taxpayer will be burdened very soon as the new healthcare law unfolds.
The taxpayer will be burdened with the cost of that program. The federal government will be
collecting $$ from the Virginia taxpayer. How can the state of Virginia consider further burden
on its citizens??

Respectfully,

Susan Gasser





